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Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
As the end of term is rapidly approaching, I am writing to inform you of the transition 
arrangements we are putting in place to support your children as they move into their new 
classes. You will receive formal notification of your child's class on Monday 19th July, when 
it comes home with their school report. The following information has already been shared 
on the school newsletter but just to clarify: 
 
The children's meet the teacher afternoon is 16th July. Their new teacher will move to each 
class to meet your children in their current classroom. The current Y3/4 will remain in their 
classroom and will receive a video presentation from their new teacher, so we don't mix 
bubbles in school. This will be our only mixed class next year when they move into Y4/5. Our 
teachers have planned a range of activities and information to share with all pupils, to build 
relationships and familiarise pupils with new routines and expectations. We are all really 
excited! 
 
Further transition has already happened in school for our nursery pupils moving into 
Reception. Parents have received packs, questionnaires and induction slides to support 
pupils and families.  
 
Further transition has already happened with our current Y6s to aid their move to high 
school. Many high schools have visited us at Hurst Hill, virtual tours / information has been 
provided and of course, all our leavers' plans which we are really looking forward to.  
 
Parents and carers will receive a digital presentation on the 19th July, detailing information 
about our curriculum as well as school uniform, including PE kit. Each day all children need a 
school bag (not large) and water bottle filled with water. We will email parents a letter with 
the video links on.  
 
If you have any further questions, please ring the school office. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs R Keen 
Head Teacher 
 
 


